
 
SUVCW Fund Raising Committee 

Dear Brothers,  
 

There are many great works done by the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil 
War to keep green the memory of the “Boys in Blue.”  As you know, as a 
501(C)(3) organization your contributions are tax deductible as permitted by 
law.  Your generous contribution will help us in our mission of dedicating, 
preserving and honoring our ancestors.  If you wish to donate, we have 
several funds that could use your help.  Thank you for your consideration.  
 
  Permanent Fund   General Fund   Remembrance Day 
 
  Scholarship   GAR Grave Fund    Monuments and Memorials 
 
  Lincoln Tomb Ceremony    Honor Roll  
 
Please indicate the amount you wish to donate, please make your check payable to the 
SUVCW, and send it to the address below  
 

 $__________________ 
 

Name:    
Camp, Department:    
Address:    
  
Email:    Phone:    
 

MAIL TO: 
SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR 
1 LINCOLN SQUARE, SUITE 240 
HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17103 

 

Thank you for your support. 
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